
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/28/2016 9:28:34 PM

Subject: Anderson Shooting Case Update

Rob,
 
Per your request, I have asked DJJ and DSS to get you easily digestible one-pagers by 9:30am tomorrow.
 
But in the interim, below is the most recent information I have received from each agency regarding their respective 
involvement:
 

1.      DSS
a.       DSS received an anonymous tip for potential abuse by the father (spanking with a belt) in January of 

this year.
b.      DSS referred it to community-based prevention services (CBPS) in the local area who subsequently 

follow up with the family.
c.       The family turned down services and the report back to DSS did not show evidence of abuse and 

neglect so DSS did not open a case.
d.      Director Alford is having her team do a complete review of the incident to see if there was anything 

they should have picked up on or some other break down on their end.
2.      DJJ

a.       In March, the juvenile came in contact with law enforcement for bringing a machete to school.
b.      Following that incident, the juvenile was assigned to a DJJ psychologist for evaluation which showed 

some mental concerns.
c.       Subsequently, the case went to court in August at which time the judge sentenced the juvenile to one 

year probation (the judge uses the mental evaluation in determining sentencing).
d.      After sentencing is when DJJ had formal responsibility for probation monitoring, and subsequently had 

their first probation check with the juvenile less than a month later on September 2 (normal checks are 
once a month).

e.       DJJ Community Services Deputy is traveling to Oconee tomorrow for a full run-down of the case.
 
If anything new comes through before you receive anything from the agencies tomorrow morning, I will be sure to 
follow up to this email.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Deputy Chief of Staff, Budget and Policy
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 429-6769
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